
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mold-Rite Team, 

 

It has been another incredible year! All of us have learned how to adapt to the “new normal” which fills 

the world around us. As challenging as the last two years have been, we are in a good place at Mold-

Rite. Demand for our products remains high, we have made significant investments in additional 

capacity, expanded our manufacturing sites, have delighted many customers, and most importantly 

have done so while keeping our people safe and employed. The growth of our company has been 

awesome and this helps ensure the long term stability of the 800+ employee families that rely on Mold-

Rite. We have so much to be thankful for! 

  

I greatly appreciate the hard work and dedication that all of you delivered this past year and want to 

wish each of you a happy holiday season. Thanksgiving is a wonderful time to reflect on all the great 

things in our lives and be humbled and thankful for these blessings. Today more than ever, stability of 

employment and a respectful work place are so important and Mold-Rite holds this at the top of our 

value system. 

  

 

 



 

 

 

Please be safe during the upcoming holidays and take time to be thankful and enjoy some time with 

your families. Your efforts truly make our company great and we are thankful you are part of our team! 

  

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

  

 
Brian Bauerbach 

President & CEO 
 


